
 

 
 

A Special Thank You to the Architects and Engineers  
of this Magnificent Peace Landmark  

 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Dear friend, 

 

It gives me great pleasure to introduce you to the architects and 

engineers who designed this magnificent Maharishi Peace Palace for 

Lebanon. 

 

The architectural drawings were developed in collaboration with 

Maharishi Vastu Architects Christian Schweizer and Jonathon Philips 

at MERU, and Architect Zaher Ghossaini driving the team in Lebanon. 

As seen in the photos, the building's exterior design incorporates the 

Vedic style of architecture. The nine two-story Vedic arches standing 

in one row give the building a unique, elegant, and majestic 

appearance. Not to mention the expansive central gable on the roof, 

which offers a breathtaking view of the surrounding beauty. We can 



confidently state that it is exactly how Maharishi envisioned a 

Maharishi Peace Palace should look like. 

 

                                                                                    
 
Also, we are proud to say that the structural, mechanical, electrical, 

and plumbing plans were thoroughly studied by a team of highly 

skilled experts who made sure to adopt innovative eco-friendly 

systems to comply with the very strict Vedic requirements in order to 

create and maintain as pure an atmosphere as possible within and 

around the Peace Palace at all times. We are extremely grateful for the 

excellent service they offered in a generous amount of patience and 

care.  

 

You have done an outstanding job especially the team in Lebanon 

consisting of Zaher Ghossaini (Architect), Fadi Boustany (Structural 

Engineer), Oussama Reddy Eldine (Structural & Seismic Engineer), 

Bassel Copty (Electrical Engineer), and Shady Sfeir (Mechanical 

Engineer). God bless all of you! 

 

 
 

If you're wondering when this project will be implemented in Lebanon, 

look no further. The answer is largely dependent on your and 

everyone else's help. The more hands we join, the more likely it is that 

it will happen very soon.  



There are numerous ways in which you can assist. All information is 

available on our website, "Maharishi Peace Palace Lebanon" 

(www.mpplebanon.org ). You can also contact us directly if you have 

any questions.  

 
 

 

  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Sophia Bitar 

Peace Palace Association (PPA) 

 
 

 

 

DONATE 
 

http://www.mpplebanon.org/

